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April 11th 1918,

Dear Sirs,

With reference to my letter of the 12th ultimo
respecting the steamer "GRANJA", I beg to acquaint you 1
an in receipt of a communication of the Society!'s Sﬁrveyor

at Lisbon in which he states that thé Transportes Martimos
do Estado desire that you will consult the Governor
General at Lourenco Marques with a view to having the
essel submitted to the Special Survey No.1
I shal:l therefofe be obliged if you will be
uided accordingly,
I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,
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P.O.BOX. 293,
LOURENCO MARQUES,
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